
School Council Meeting 31.01.24-Minutes 

All members present except Year 6 

No paperwork from one Year 1 class 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

 

*Mrs Henson announced the winning School Council slogan from the 

last meetings vote- Everyone Gets A Voice.  Mrs Henson to email 

teachers and get this displayed on the School Council board. 

 

*Paper work collected from School Council reps from their Class 

Council meetings-What do you want us to achieve? Mrs Henson to 

collate these and have them ready to discuss at the next meeting.  

 

*Health and Safety talk from Mr Shelton the school site manager.  

All present reps agreed to be more conscious of Health and Safety 

and to talk to their classes about what they can do to contribute 

around school. 

 

 


